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Comments: I would like to comment on the mud creek project.  My concern is further road closures.  In the 35

years I have lived here. I have seen numerous road closures limiting my access to the forest.  This has caused

the ever increasing use of the remaining roads to make the whole experience of an evening drive thru OUR

forest to become less than enjoyable, limits access to firewood and causes conjestion on the remaining forest

roads. I would ask you to please not close any more roads in our forest.  


